
 
 

 European Fencing Confederation        
Confédération Européenne d’Escrime 

                   
                  

03.03.2014 
 

Information Letter no. 14-2014 
 

Dear Member Federation,  
 
to continue our request for referees for the last European Championship of this year in 
Tbilisi (GEO) you find attached a document which we kindly ask you to fill out with 
your proposed referee/referees (not more than 2), male and female. Please note that 
only referees with two FIE categories will be taken into consideration. And we expect 
from your nomination that the proposed referees are really available at the indicated 
period.  
The Tbilisi Organising Committee will cover all costs for travel, accommodation, 
visa, and per diem; any additional costs have to be negotiated with the organisers in 
advance. All referees are for the whole period insured by the EFC/CEE.  
 
The EFC/CEE Referees Commission will decide soon after the deadline so all selected 
referee will have the chance to organise their personal planning accordingly.  
 
Deadline for nomination of referees to the EFC Secretariate is  
 

31.03.2014 
 
Best regards, 
 
Max Geuter 
General Secretary 
 

General Secretariate 
Postfach 1138 

D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen 
                 Email: mwfgeuter@aol.com 

              www.eurofencing.info 

 



Proposal of referees for European U-23 Championships Tbilisi (GEO)
24.-28.06.2014

Federation:

Family name, first name:

Date of birth:

email-address:

FIE Category
Foil

Epee
Sabre

Candidate will arrive from which airport?

Arrvival must be on 23.06.14 until late afternoon, departure will be on 29.06.2014

Tbilisi referees request


